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Comments: I am a tax paying citizen opposed to privately owned cabins under Section 1303 of the Alaska

National Interest Lands Conservation Act (ANILCA) - commonly referred to as "ANILCA cabins." The Forest

Service should not continue authorizing the renewal or reissuance of special use permits for ANILCA cabins for

traditional and customary uses that are compatible with the purposes for which the unit or area was established.

 

It is time for animals and plants to have the land returned to them. Humans are the interlopers, and have plenty

of areas within towns and cities for which they can reside. 

 

Please support animals. They don't have a voice, so they must be protected. Human continue to act as the

superior species, which we are not. Please do the right thing and do not continue authorizing the issue of special

permits for ANILCA cabins. 


